TOWN OF KENTVILLE

KENTVILLE INCLUSION AND ACCESS ADVISORY COMMITTEE
Email correspondence: March 25, 2024

March 25, 2024. Email sent by Jennifer West at 1:49pm

It was moved by Gillian Yorke (2:19pm) and Mike Cameron (2:21pm)

“That Kentville’s Inclusion and Access Advisory Committee recommend to Council on April 29,
2024, the appointment of Saheed Akande as a voting member of the committee for a two-year

term, ending in April 2026.”

Mike Cameron, Holly Rogers, Gillian Yorke, Bernie Zinck, Spencer Laing and Cathy Maxwell
voted to support this motion.

Motion Passed at 4:59 pm
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